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Dear Mr. [Young Hwi] Kim, 

 

I am happy to report that we could send a missionary to a second town in Norway. We have opened a 

Center in Bergen, which is the second important Norwegian town after Oslo. There is a comparatively big 

University in Bergen and our member has found a room about a five minutes' walk from the Campus. We 

are praying that Father will soon have a big Family in Bergen. 

 

We had quite a few visitors the last month, and about 10 people are now studying the Principle 

intensively. In the beginning of this week, one student left for Germany in order to use the opportunity for 

wider and deeper studies there. 

 

We are regularly selling English principle books and even if quite a high number of these people are not 

willing to give us their address and have not been contacting us later on, we still are confident that the 

Truth is spread through this effort, too. 

 

We have also been busy with preparations for the new semester at the University, which is going to start 

the first of September. We hope to reach a much bigger number of students than we did last year, and we 

know that there must be many prepared people among them. 

 

The annual European conference made us realize again that there is a great need for many good and 

strong members, and we are determined to find them quickly. 

 

We are sending our love to Our True Parents and to the whole Korean Family. 

 

In Their Beloved Name, 

 

Ingrid Schneider 

 

 

 




